
 

 

Bushmead Primary School 

Newsletter  

09/12/2022 

Our Value for December is APPRECIATION 
            Our well-being theme this half- term is Learning Something New 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another very full and busy week at Bushmead. I am always delighted to see children in my office who show me 
what fantastic work they have been completing.  Our teachers are so proud of their progress this term. Looking at 
their work from September to now is a joy. It is a credit to their hard work and determination.  Thank you to all 
the parents & the inclusion team for all their provision plan meetings for those children that have a little extra 
support. On top of their academic studies, our wider curriculum is still in full swing with table tennis and football 
events this week and a visit to St. John’s Church for Yr 2.  

Sorry - my regular mention/moan. Some of our families are parking on or blocking our neighbours drives. This 
isn’t respectful or considerate and is deeply frustrating to our local residents who cannot get out and get to work.  
I appreciate that it is cold and you want to be close to school but please show courtesy to others.  

Thank you to our team of volunteers for supporting the Christmas shop and especially Mrs 
Prickett for all hard working buying and wrapping!  We also really appreciate parents buying 
the presents too.  We will put the funds to good use! Brilliant community spirit. THANK YOU. 

If you would like to help, please contact the school office or  
fobs@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk   

 

 
 
Upcoming dates. Please see our website calendar  

 Reception Christmas Performance – Wednesday 14th (am) & Thursday 15th (pm) December 

 Christmas lunch, party clothes & party - Thursday 15th  

 Staff Panto & end of term movie – Friday 16th December 

 Last day of Term – Friday 16th December 

 Children return to school on Wednesday 4th January 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Joanne Travi  
Headteacher 

mailto:fobs@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=7&viewid=1


 

Strep A & Scarlet Fever 
 
See advice on our website – HEALTH & MEDICINE  or https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/ 
 

 
 
 

https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Health+%26amp%3B+Medicine&pid=82
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever/


 

 
 
 
  



 

Yr 2 Making Angels at St John’s Church 
 

 
  



 

Year 2's Great Fire of London Day. They made bread rolls and created some beautiful artwork. 
 
 

 
  



 

 



 

 

  



 

 
 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact our Welfare Officer. 

Please make sure we have your child’s updated Asthma Action Plan. Thank you. 
 
  



 

 
  



 

 
 
 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ 
 
 

This website is incredible helpful in calculating what childcare you may be entitled to.  It 
also includes Help for Households 

 

https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/ 
 

 
We also have a selection of websites that offer support to 

our families on our website: 
 

Family Support 
  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/
https://www.bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=Useful+external+contact+links&pid=92


 

 

 
  



 

 
 
 
 

We are running a holiday club at Pirton Hill Primary School. We offer council funded sessions for free school meal children 
and children that fit the additional criteria (this includes young carers, SEND children etc.) and paying spaces at £18 for 
10am-2pm. 
 
Each school has a code to give to the families who are registered as in receipt of free school meals and a code for additional 
criteria children.  
 
Below is the link to the Active Luton page with more information on the HAF programme. 
https://www.activeluton.co.uk/energise-luton-holiday-camps 
 
Also a link to our website for more information about us. 
https://kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/ 
  

https://www.activeluton.co.uk/energise-luton-holiday-camps
https://kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/


 

 



 

 
  



 

 


